st. Mary-Holy Cross Finance Council
June 21, 2022

Attendance: Doug Jones, Sarah Baumberger, Heidi Ackerman, John Fisher,
Bill Rooney, Sue Tollefson, Candy Zidon and Father Andrew Windschitl

Meeting called to order at 6:30 p.m.
- Father led us in prayer

Doug moved to approve the April Minutes and John seconded. Approved.
Bill moved to approve the May Minutes and John seconded. Approved.

Discussed financials:

e Since there wasn’t a quorum present in May, April financial statements
previously discussed, needed approval. Doug moved to approve and
Bill seconded. The April financial statements were approved.

* Moved on to May financials. Expenses mentioned, included Holy
Cross Tabernacle, confirmation dinner, fire extinguisher inspection, and
CYC $100 reimbursement to campers. Sue moved to approve and Bill
seconded. May financial statements were approved.

New Business:
e Steeple repair-Only in beginning stages with report from engineer.
Nothing for the finance council at this time,

Old Business:
* Budget-The council discussed recent updates to the 2022-23 budget and
approved the updated version presented.
* Still need new members for the financial council as Doug and Sue’s
terms end in December. Would like at least one person with a financial
background.

This was Father Andrew’s last finance council meeting before his new
assignment. He will be greatly missed.




John made motion to adjourn and Sue seconded
Meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m. Father led prayer

Next meeting July 19, 2022



